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MEMORANDUM 


May 24,1994 


TO: 	 Division of Records and Reporting (K. Smith) 

FROM: 	 Division of Auditing and Financial Analysis (Vandiver) 

SUBJECT: 	 Docket No. 920260-TL; Southern 
Property Records Compliance Audit; Audit Control No. 93-245-5-1; 
Document No. 13369-93 

/
Bell Telephone Compny Continuing 

By memo dated January 6, 1994, I recommended that Document Nos. 13335-93 

through 13338-93 be declassified. These documents related to the audit report and 

workpapers for the continuing property records audit for Southern Bell and the utility did 

not request that these be classified as confidential information. Document No. 13369-93 is 

a related document (in fact, it is a duplicate of 13335-93). Therefore, Document No. 13369­

93 should be declassified. 
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ce. Division of Legal Services (Hatch) 
ivision of Communications (Norton) 
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